
 
 
 
 
 

28th September, 2023 
 
The Secretary,         
BSE  Ltd.,                           
P.J. Towers, Dalal Street,              
MUMBAI-400 001.         
Scrip Code: 519224       
 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 

Sub:   Clarification on Significant Movement in Price 
 

 
This  is  with  reference  to  seeking clarification on significant movement in price of security 
of the Company across exchanges, the Company would like to clarify as under: 
 
From time to time, the Company has been appropriately disseminating to the Stock 
Exchanges, information about all the important decisions/disclosures, as required. As and 
when applicable, appropriate disclosures have been provided to the Stock Exchanges 
pursuant to the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 and the same shall continue to be made by 
the Company and the same has also been made available on the Company’s website for the 
information of the Shareholders.  
 
Further, we would like to clarify that we are unaware of the reasons, if any, for the increase in 
price of security of the Company in the recent past, as stated in your query. 
 
Hope this clarifies the matter.  
 
Thanking You 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
For WILLIAMSON MAGOR & CO. LIMITED 
 
 
 
SK JAVED AKHTAR 
COMPANY SECRETARY 
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